From: Liu, Angela

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Application for a premises licence
Date: 02 December 2022 12:08:01

\| THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL
Dear Sir or Madam

| am writing in respect of the application for a premises license by the University of Chicago Booth
School of Business.

| am a resident living in Barts Square in the building right next to the University of Chicago Booth
School of Business and | would like to object to the application. It is unclear why it is necessary to
have a license for the sale of alcohol at a university. Appreciate that the university may wish to set up
a student bar but in any event it should not be necessary to have a license until 3am from Monday to
Sunday. Where the university is situated is in close proximity to a number of residential buildings and
by granting such license, it will cause significant disturbance to the area for something that is not
necessary. It would therefore be great if the City of London council could reject the application.

Kind regards
Angela






